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NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors intends to 
purchase that certain real property, comprised of an approximately 7,784 sq. ft. office 
building and the parking lot servicing the building, located at 16390 Main Street in the 
town of Guerneville, California, and situated on Assessor's Parcel Nos. APN's 070-030-
045, 070-030-049, 070-030-050, -070-030-058, 070-030-059, and 070-030-060, from 
Patricia M. Veale and Clement C. Carinalli, as Trustees of the Veale Family 2020 
Revocable Trust u/t/a dated October 31, 2020 (the Seller), for a purchase price of Three 
Million and No/100 Dollars ($3,000,000). Additional information regarding the proposed 
purchase agreement is available for public review at the Office of the Director of the 
Sonoma County General Services Department, 2300 County Center Drive, Suite A220, 
Santa Rosa, California 95403. The Board of Supervisors will meet on or after October 4, 
2022, at 8:30 a.m. at the Sonoma County Administration Building, Room 102A, 575 
Administration Drive, Santa Rosa, California to consummate the purchase. 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

Public notice of the County's intention to purchase the Property shall be published once a 
week for three successive weeks in accordance with Government Code Section 25350 
and 6063. 


